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DATA INFORl\fATION REQUEST 
Missouri-American Water Company 

WU-2017-0296 

Tim Luft 

8/2117 

OPC 0028 

Reference direct testimony of Aiton p. 6, wherein the witness discusses receiving customer consent. 
Have any customers withheld consent? If so, how does the company plan to address informing fhture 
customers/owners of that location of the existence oflead service line? 

Requested By: Timothy Opitz- Office of Public Counsel- timothy.opitz@ded.mo.gov 

Information Provided: 

As of August 10, 2017 only two customers have declined consent to replace their lead service line. 
The Company does not have a plan in place to infonn future owners of those locations. 

FILED 
October 04, 2017 
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